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Summary of RTP Operating Rule Changes Effective 
June 15, 2021 

In April 2020 the RTP Business Committee approved changes to the RTP Operating Rules to clarify and 

simplify the requirements for Sending Participants that use directories to associate social identifiers with 

information used to route RTP Payments. These changes become effective June 15, 2021. 

The new version of the RTP Operating Rules is available at https://www.theclearinghouse.org/payment-

systems/rtp/document-library.  

The rule changes are summarized below. 

o Operating Rule III.F (Directory Services) is replaced with new language. 

o The schedule, “Requirements for Directory Service Providers,” is deleted in its entirety.  
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